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Monday, 19 September 2022

Dear David

We are shutting down Boiler 3 to repair leaking economiser tubes.
We expect the boiler to remain offline for about 48 hours.
During this time, we will continue crushing at approximately half capacity.

Our logistics officers will be in touch with harvesting operators about loading.

Best regards

PAUL TURNBULL
Burdekin Regional Operations Manager
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